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Aloha Commission Members,
I urge you to enact these reforms that will truly help our community elect
representatives that help the people of our community.
1.  Ban campaign donations during the Legislative Session. This looks like, and
sometimes is, a reward for Legislators to act in accordance with their donor's
wishes. This does NOT comply with reasonable democratic practices.
2.  Implement full public funding for all state and county elective positions. It
should NOT be up to corporations, and wealthy donors to determine who has the
funds for an election. The public can and should support the elections for the people
who represent us and make laws for us!
3.  There are other reasonable reforms already implemented in other states.
Please do the research to support our own "good government" groups'
recommendations. (Like Common Cause, League of Women Voters, etc.)
Thank you for your good work on campaign reform.
Aloha,
Ramona

-- 
Ramona Hussey
ramona.hussey@gmail.com
(808) 437-6428 
PO Box 61951
Honolulu, HI 96839
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